
The information contained in the “Client Portal” may contain privileged and confidential and/or 
protected health information (PHI), including patient information protected by federal and 
state privacy laws, including the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996, as 
amended (HIPAA). It is intended only for the use by HIPAA covered entities and similar 
person(s) authorized under applicable law to access such information and associated with the 
entity listed above. If you are not a HIPAA covered entity or authorized person associated with 
the entity listed above, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination, distribution, or 
duplication of this communication is strictly prohibited, and that you are not permitted to 
access the above privileged and confidential information.  By using the “Client Portal”, you 
represent that you are a HIPAA covered entities and/or similar person(s) associated with the 
entity listed above and authorized to access the privileged and confidential information 
described above, and you have received approval from any and all patients whose PHI is 
contained therein. 
 


